
SUBMISSION	TO	IPART	REVIEW		
SOLAR	FEED-IN	TARIFFS	2017/18	

	
	
Tuesday,	9	May	2017	
10:57:46	AM	
	
I	support	your	recommendation	for	a	fairer	feed-in	tariff.	I	now	urge	you	to	make	
this	a	reality.	Otherwise	all	solar	owners	will	be	.subsidizing	the	power	providers	
further.	All	solar	owners	are	supporting	a	cleaner	environment.	Please	support	
these	owners	
	
richard	kowalczyk		

	
Postcode:	2518	
	
	




